
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING TO  

CONSIDER RECOMMENDING TO THE CITY COUNCIL  

THAT RESOURCES BE DESIGNATED 

AS CITY LANDMARKS 

BY THE 

HISTORIC LANDMARKS COMMISSION 

OF THE 

CITY OF SANTA BARBARA 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Historic Landmarks Commission of the City of Santa Barbara has 

selected the following resources for consideration as City Landmarks: 

The Stark House, 1709 Overlook Lane, APN 015-192-016 

The Historic Landmark Commission will hold a public hearing 

Wednesday, January 16, 2013, at 2:00 p.m. at 630 Garden Street 

 

The Veterans Memorial Building, 112 W. Cabrillo Boulevard, APN 033-101-013 

The Historic Landmark Commission will hold a public hearing 

Wednesday, January 16, 2013, at 2:20 p.m. at 630 Garden Street 

 

The San Marcos Building, 1129 State Street, APN 039-231-037 

(Proposed designation would include:  1119 - 1137 State Street and 9 - 15 West Anapamu Street) 

The Historic Landmark Commission will hold a public hearing 

Wednesday, January 16, 2013, at 2:40 p.m. at 630 Garden Street 

 

 

The purpose of the public hearing will be to review the staff reports and take public comment.  The 

Commission will adopt resolutions to recommend to City Council that they be designated as a City 

Landmarks.  If you have any questions concerning this consideration for landmark designation, please 

contact Nicole Hernandez, Urban Historian, (805) 564-5407 ext.4557. 
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CITY OF SANTA BARARA 

PLANNING DIVISION 

630 GARDEN STREET 

SANTA BARBARA, CA 93101 

 

AN IMPORTANT NOTICE 
CONCERNING YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD 
 

 


